
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

August 16, 1979

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am responding to your recent letter to
President Carter in which you recommend
J. H. Tony Canales for the position of
Deputy Attorney General.

He appreciates your recommendation,
and I can assure you that your views
will be given very serious and careful
consideration.

Thank you for taking the time to share
with us your thoughts on this important
appointment.

Sincerely, AA
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Arnie Miller
Director
Presidential Personnel Office

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405


